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Attendance 
Attendance is always given the utmost 
priority at St. Paul’s.  The aim for every 
child and class is to have at least 96% 
attendance. 
Attendance for each class this week is: 
 
N - 96.4% 
R - 92% 
Yr 1 - 96% 
Yr 2 - 92% 
Yr 3  - 88.9% 
Yr 4 - 97.7% 
Yr 5 - 89.6% 
Yr 6 - 91.6% 
 
Well done Year 4! 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for Diaries 

The final half term of the year is approaching, so there 
are quite a lot of important dates coming up! 

Thursday 6th July Y1 – 6 Sports’ Day 9.30am N-R 
Sports’ Day 2.30pm 
Thursday 6th July – Disco 
Friday 7th July – Year 1 & 2 Farm Trip 
Monday 10th July – Non Uniform day (for bottle 
tombola) 
Wednesday 12th July – Summer Fair 
Friday 14th July – End of Year Church Visit 
Monday 17th July – End of Year Awards Assembly. 
Wednesday 19th July – Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly for 
parents. 
 
 

Non - Uniform Day 

We are going to be having a non-uniform day 
on Monday 10th July.  The children will be 
able to come to school in their own clothes, 
with a bottle for the Summer Fair tombola.  

 

Sports’ Day 

Thursday 6th July is Sports’ Day for all year 
groups.  Years 1 – 6 will be held at 9.30am 
and parents are invited to join us.  Nursery 
and Reception will have theirs on the same 
day at 2.30pm and parents are invited to 
come along.  All children will need the full, 
correct PE kit and trainers for this. 

Pamper Hamper 

From Monday (3rd July) you will be able to buy raffle 
tickets for the Pamper Hamper, which will be raffled at 
the Summer Fair.  Tickets are £1 a strip and all money 
needs to be in a named and labelled envelope and it 
needs to be correct change. 

 

Disco 

The school discos will take place on Thursday 6th July. 
Years 1,2 & 3 will start at 4.30pm – 5.45pm and Years 
4, 5 & 6 will return to school at 6pm – 7.15pm.  Children 
in Years 1, 2 & 3 can bring a change of clothes with them 
for the disco. 

 


